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Ron, Bob and Ron, 
  
Please find attached the letter we received from Cascadia/Arup after the bored tunnel briefing. We are planning to 
send an e-mail to the SAC in the next couple of days letting them know that there is no meeting on January 15th 
and to send the meeting summaries from the bored tunnel briefing and Dec. 18 SAC meeting. We would also like 
to include this letter from Cascadia/Arup in the e-mail to the SAC. Please let me know if you have any concerns. 
  
Thank you, 
Emily 
  
Emily Claus 
Communications Team 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
206-267-3841 
clause@wsdot.wa.gov 
  
  


